
Advertisement: 
 
Veterinary Pathology Resident - Oregon State University, College of Veterinary 
Medicine, Department of Biomedical Sciences, invites applications for a Veterinary 
Anatomic Pathology Resident (one position). Diversity is essential to the mission of 
Oregon State University. The Department of Biomedical Sciences embraces the 
University’s commitment to providing an inclusive, diverse, and welcoming environment 
for students, faculty, staff and the public, and recognizes the enrichment such diversity 
brings to the campus, the workplace and stakeholder experience.  
The position is a full-time fixed term appointment of up to three years (renewable 
annually), with reappointment at the discretion of the Department Head. Programs 
combining anatomic pathology training with MS or PhD degrees are available for 
interested and suitably qualified applicants. The starting salary is $32,280 per year with 
benefits.  
Pathology residents will participate in the diagnostic duties of the Oregon Veterinary 
Diagnostic Laboratory (OVDL), instruction of professional students, and scholarly 
activity. Required qualifications are a DVM or equivalent degree, a strong academic 
record, and demonstrated commitment to a career in pathology. Strong verbal and 
written communication skills and the ability to work in a small team as well as self-
directed are also required. Preferred qualifications include a demonstrable commitment 
to promoting and enhancing diversity and to teaching. Successful candidates must be 
prepared to begin work on July 1, 2019. This is a residency program that meets the 
requirements for board certification by the American College of Veterinary 
Pathologists. 
The OVDL is AAVLD-accredited and has a diverse case load including domestic, 
wildlife, aquatic, and laboratory animals. Our stakeholders range from specialty practices 
and animal producers to pet owners. At the core of our service are integrity, respect, and 
responsibility. For further information please visit the program website at 
http://vetmed.oregonstate.edu/diagnostic/residency.  
Please send your application to: vet.diagnostic@oregonstate.edu. Include: (1) letter of 
application/intent, (2) curriculum vita, and (3) names, addresses (postal and e-mail), and 
phone numbers of at least three professional references. Please ensure that references 
are prepared to send their letters of recommendation by October 15, 2018. Questions 
about the anatomic pathology position can be directed to Dr. Christiane Löhr (541) 737-
9673 or email: christiane.loehr@oregonstate.edu. To ensure full consideration, 
applications must be received by October 12, 2018. Applications will continue to be 
accepted after the full consideration date, until the position is filled. Oregon State 
University is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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